
 
 

 

March 20, 2013 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Assistant Secretary of the Commission 
FOIA, Privacy and Sunshine Acts Compliance 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, NW 
 

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) Withdrawal Request  

 

Dear FOIA Compliance Staff: 

Per your request, ICE Trade Vault, LLC is withdrawing our request dated February 28, 
2013 that our Exhibit E – ICE Trade Vault Corporate Governance and Personnel Organization 
Chart to the ICE Trade Vault application receive confidential treatment (the “FOIA Letter”). 
Further, we respectfully request that all other documents referenced in the FOIA Letter be 
maintained as confidential until further notice.  

Please contact me at (770) 916 7812 or kara.dutta@theice.com if you have any 
questions. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       

 

      Kara L. Dutta 
      General Counsel 
      ICE Trade Vault, LLC 

 

Enclosures  

CC:  Bruce Tupper, ICE Trade Vault 
Carolyn K. Van den Daelen, ICE Trade Vault 
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